July 1, 2010
Dear Dr. Rosquist,

In December of 2009 my wife and I were driving to Sandy from our home in Lehi.
We were hit by a drunk driver who was travelling over sixty miles an hour. She hit
us broadside on my side of the truck.

When I woke up in the hospital, after being carried by Life Flight to Intermountain
Hospital, I knew that my life had just changed in a very significant way. I needed
neck, leg, finger and ankle surgery. Ialso had several broken ribs and lots of
bruising and cuts.

After multiple surgeries, [ was still having trouble healing. It was impossible to turn
my neck or bend my ankle. Walking without pain was also impossible.

We heard about your Laser treatment and decided to give ita try. The results have
been fantastic. I can move my neck freely and totally without pain. I can also walk
comfortably without the nagging ankle pain that I have lived with for many months.

I've always enjoyed a very active lifestyle and being laid up and crippled was a
difficult thing to deal with. Being pushed around in a wheel chair while I was on
vacation with my family was particularly difficult for me.




But thanks to your Laser treatment I'm back doing the things that I love. I am
enjoying my old life again. Thanks for all of your great help.

I started the treatment with a very skeptical attitude. But I felt that I had nothing to
loose. Now I understand how the Laser can speed the healing process. I can
recommend the treatment without reservation.

Thanks again for all your help,

Steve Davis

Lehi, UT




